
I Will Survive
Here’s a cute video that was a popular email forward in the
infancy age of email forwards.  I saw this one years ago, and
it popped into my head today for some reason, so here you go… 
oh yeah, make sure you watch the whole thing!

https://www.tangents.org/cool-internet-stuff/i-will-survive/


Happy Birthday To My Blog!
Happy Birthday to my blog!  Today is the one-year anniversary
of the day I started my blog on tangents.org!  And 381 blog
posts later, here we are!  So even though I haven’t been able
to blog every day, there were a few days when I got more than
one post up, and so in a 366 day year (leap year in 2008), I
was able to make 381 blog posts, and that averages more than
one a day, surpassing my goal I had when I started this
thing!  So I’d like to thank everybody who trudges through my
rambling garbage – those who have read all 381 My Food Chain
Gang blog posts and those who pretend to have read them �

Having this blog has been a great way to vent my feelings
(from pride about my kids to my frustrations with Walmart),
share  news  stories  I  find  interesting  (from  funny  police
happenings  to  interesting  animal  tidbits),  write  movie
reviews, and most importantly, keep in touch with my family
and friends who live far away – especially when our lives are
too busy to allow us to chat on the phone when we want. 
THANKS AGAIN FOR VISITING my site!

Free Rice!
A great friend told me about a website where you answer trivia
questions for fun, and every correct response you give earns
free rice for starving people!

So close that pointless solitaire game you were playing and go
to https://www.freerice.com.  You start donating the rice by

https://www.tangents.org/cool-internet-stuff/happy-birthday-to-my-blog/
https://www.tangents.org/cool-internet-stuff/free-rice/
https://freerice.com/


taking the vocabulary quiz in the middle of the page.  If you
want  to  change  the  category  of  your  questions,  click
‘subjects’ at the top of the page.  You can do math, language,
chemistry, geography, all kinds of subjects.
If you’re the type of person who enjoys this kind of thing,
why  not  learn  something  while  helping  to  feed  starving
people?  Win-win!

Front Page News
My husband, aka Admin, logged into my computer to check stats,
and  never  logged  out,  so  my  spellbinding  account  of
unusualhotelsoftheworld.com was posted as an admin post and is
now on the front page of tangents.org!  Just wanted to let you
know what happened.  Check it out here – it’s called, “I Feel
Like I Already Am Sleeping In An Igloo”.

I’m The Only One Professional
Enough…
“…in this room, that I know of, to carry this force.” says the
DEA agent teaching a class on gun safety seconds before he
shoots himself in the foot! Seriously, this really happened,
and it’s kind of funny.  Well, maybe that’s the wrong word to
use since someone did get injured…  But admit it, the irony of
the situation is tremendously thick.  And if he’s the most
qualified  person  in  that  room  to  handle  the  weapon  he
accidentally  shot  himself  with,  how  scary  is  that?!?

https://www.tangents.org/cool-internet-stuff/front-page-news/
https://tangents.org/2008/12/23/i-feel-like-i-am-already-sleeping-in-an-igloo/
https://www.tangents.org/cool-internet-stuff/im-the-only-one-professional-enough/
https://www.tangents.org/cool-internet-stuff/im-the-only-one-professional-enough/


I  consider  it  a  small  miracle  that  no  one  was  seriously
injured.  Obviously this guy should not have been teaching
this class, and I would bet that he was not the only person in
the room “professional enough to carry that force”.  But why
was the gun loaded in a classroom in the first place?  And why
was there at least one little kid in the class?  You can see
someone carrying her out of the classroom near the end of the
video.  I don’t really know what else to say, so watch it for
yourself…  and don’t worry if you surprise yourself with a
chuckle – I don’t think it means you’re twisted or anything… 
just a healthy dose of irony.  If I was not writing this post
so close to bedtime, I would use the opportunity for jokes on
puns aplenty about shooting oneself in the foot, putting one’s
foot in mouth…  oh, too easy, but not when I’m this tired! 
Enjoy, and note how the guy is able to keep his composure and
regain control of the classroom, all while being in tremendous
pain and presumably bleeding all over the floor – he finally
just limps on out of the classroom!



Fast and Dirty

https://www.tangents.org/cool-internet-stuff/quick-and-dirty/

